March 27, 1974

Mr, Nimo D'Agostino

A. R. D'Agostino Conmstruction Co., Inc.
D'Agostino Building

Deansboro, New York 13328

Dear Nimo:

Qur Committee is interested in seeing the ful-
fillment of your contract made as early as possible this
Spring.

We have projected an opening date of May 5, 1974
and request that your men and equipment be prepared to
finish the remaining work before then if possible.

Very truly yours,

Don Brooks, Chairman
Golf Course Committee



